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Wednesday 3rd March 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are very much looking forward to welcoming back your son or daughter to Verulam. A reminder 
that you have already received information from Mr Ramsey (sent on Friday 26th February) about 
the time and date of your child's pre-return Covid test and the day they are required back in school 
to begin face to face lessons.  
 
It will be helpful for students to familiarise themselves with the process of taking a lateral flow test.  
 
Please watch this video to ensure you are familiar with the pre-return to school test your 
son/daughter will be taking. 
 
An explanatory video from the NHS about how to conduct a lateral flow test can be found here. 
 
Attached to this letter is a reminder of our expectations of all students to ensure a safe return to 
school. Many of the systems are the same as when we were last in school, but there are some 
significant differences. Please take the time to go through this with your son /daughter and ensure 
they have understood this.  
 
During Friday (Thursday for Y11) morning's form time (8.40am) there will be a special assembly 
which will highlight the key points in this letter.  
 
We are also delighted to share with you our co-curricular provision which will be running once we 
return to school. We will review this provision at Easter and look to refine it for the Summer Term.  
 
All our return to school documentation will be posted on the school website for your information, 
including the risk assessment which we have completed ahead of our return to school.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the school via the 
admin@verulam.herts.sch.uk email address.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Mr A. Flack 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

https://youtu.be/wT1eklQjWDM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=fLmZYrdkj-E&list=PLvaBZskxS7tzQYlVg7lwH5uxAD9UrSzGJ&index=5

